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Michael Behrendt; Karen Edwards

Todd Selig

June 12 Public Hearing: Tree Removal and Trimming on Scenic Durham Point Rd.

| am unable to attend the June 12 Public Hearing. | would like to address the Agenda item regarding tree removal and
trimming on Durham Point Road. Please include this correspondence with any other letters and emails in opposition to
this undertaking in the original or newest plan.

We are stewards of our environment and how our actions affect wildlife and the ability for other humans to enjoy and
treasure it. Traveling on a scenic road, by any manner - foot, 2 or 4 wheeled- offers enjoying the shaded cover of tree
limbs and the dappled light that falls through them as well as feeling the coolness the nearby trees ensure. All the senses
are fulfilled; it's even more than just a visual experience. Any human intervention should be well thought out and with
respect for full enjoyment of this beautiful historic scenic route. We should not be left with a wide-open tunnel of light
shining down upon us, and we should not lose the closeness and connectedness we can feel to what surrounds us.

Sincerely,

Alison Adamczyk
74 Madbury Rd
Durham NH



